
Nev.  expects  to  get  NASA
drone contract
By Daniel Rothberg, Las Vegas Sun

NASA could soon be testing drones in Nevada airspace.

As one of six designated drone test sites, the State of Nevada
is in the process of securing a contract to host the agency
while it researches unmanned aerial vehicles. Tom Wilczek, who
works  with  the  aerospace  and  defense  industries  in  the
Governor’s Office of Economic Development, expects to have an
agreement within two months.

The contract would give NASA the freedom to use the Nevada
test site for UAV-related projects, such as developing an air
traffic management system for drones. NASA is also expected to
conduct a demo flight in Nevada as part of its testing for
unmanned aircraft. The state has not determined where the
testing would take place, but the there are several locations
throughout  the  state  with  good  conditions  for  operating
unmanned vehicles. They include Creech Air Force Base, Nellis
Air Force Base, Fallon Municipal Airport, Reno-Stead Airport,
Boulder  City  Airport  and  the  Nevada  National  Security
Site/Desert  Rock  Airport.
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